
Announcements   

Thursday March 14, 2024   

A Day   

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

  

Attention humans who enjoy acting. Auditions for the Spring Play the end: Three One-Act Plays 
(and the End of The World) are coming SOON! This experience pairs together three one act 

plays: 10 Ways to Survive a Zombie Apocalypse, Us and Them, and The Perfect Ending. 
These plays explore both humorous and dramatic takes on how humans react when presented 
with the possibility of it all falling apart. All are welcome to audition! There are TWO of 
auditions: Tuesday, March 19 and Wednesday, March 20 from 6 - 9 pm. Come to one night or 
both! More information and audition monologues can be found on the Drama Department 
website. Contact Mrs. Markano or Mrs. Elmergreen for more information. 

 


